
Community Outreach Ministries 

Attendance:  Started 7:15 p.m.  (some technical difficulties) Pastor Liz, Mitzi Jones, Linda 
Drye (scribe), Maggie Ackerman Cheryl Akers, Lynn Bertram, Carol Crowe, Tom Drye,   Holly 
Frymoyer, Joe Hunter, Kim Hoover, Charlie Reddinger, Brad Hollinger. 

  

Excused:  Kathy Gottlieb 

  

Meeting started with Prayer by Pastor Liz. 

  

Purpose of meeting to trim budget down 10% due to Trinity giving and COVID affect. 

  

All were unanimous in cutting back on their ministries to comply with budget requests. Several 
volunteers at the onset, Carol Crowe Sewing, CROSS Tom Drye, Linda Drye Domestic 
Violence.  It was decided the most related to caring directly for needs like food and shelter and 
assistance with utilities needs should not be drastically cut. 

  

Joe Hunter requested table sponsorship for CCU virtual fundraiser $250 out of designated 
funds. This was unanimously agreed also. 

  

Budget trimmed from $25,300 to $22,770. 

  

Designed Fund Balance:  $3,571.90   

  

Next meeting February 2021. 

  

Meeting ended with Lord’s Prayer at 8 p.m. 

 


